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This month I learned...
a lot about myself. I have been in a weird 
season, and God is making clear to me my 
need to lean on him in ways I am not 
comfortable doing so. I have struggled with 
depending on God in the past, but lately have 
discovered new ways it has manifested and 
am extremely thankful to say I am growing to 
be more dependent on Him! It blows my mind 
that the creator of the universe wants to 
help us in all of our needs.

Getting the ball rolling....
June consisted of more planning and 
preparation for training initiatives, but the 
biggest portion of my time was spent preparing 
for and attending the national ABA meeting. This 
included graphic designs, getting some 
resources put together, and of course a week 
full of fellowship and getting connected with 
churches from around the U.S. Now that we 
have got the national meeting checked off the list 
I am getting prepared for Italy OBP in February 
and doing everything I can to make headway on 
our world cup outreaches here in Texas. 
(Houston & Dallas). Please join us at either or 
both of these outreaches if you are able!

- The divine appointments God is preparing for us
    us at upcoming OBP events.
That God will provide host churches for World
Cup outreaches.
- God's providence for Allison and I's trip to Italy
   Olympic Outreach.
- Regular financial support for future OBP events.

Prayer requests:

1 Cor. 9:19
"For though I am free from all, I have 

made myself a servant to all, that I 
might win more of them."

There will be many excuses to not share your faith 
with someone this week, most of which satisfy our 

pride. I want to challenge you to prayerfully 
consider who may be in your life that you refuse to 
become lesser than for the sake of the Gospel, and 

make it a goal to plant or water that seed in their 
life. Maybe offer prayer? Share a scripture? 

Present the Gospel? Just take action! 

Sign up for my monthly newsletter here:

Sign Up
(832) 580-4096

bro.roth@hughroth.com

If you have any questions, or would like to hear more
about my ministry, I would be love to come to you and

share our work. 

HUGH ROTH
Outreach Bible Project

South-Central Director

Financial:
We have scheduled our first few preaching appointments and 
our current goal outside of monthly support is $10,000 for our
upcoming Italy trip. Let us praise God because we are already
at $3500, $1800 of which came from our AMBC Vacation Bible
School!!! Thank you for the prayer, and financial support!

https://hughroth.com/#contact

